
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

National Service Scheme 
Report on  

“Cleanliness Drive at Ghat No.21” 
 

                                                 31st July, 2022 
The National Service Scheme Unit of SLC, University of Delhi 
organised a Cleanliness Drive in Collaboration with SPARSH 
GANGA on 31st July, 2022 at GHAT NO.21 of the Yamuna River, 
Delhi. As our NSS unit adopted the GHAT NO.21, so it is our 
responsibility to maintain it and clean it.   

NSS volunteers cleaned the ghat and collected the waste in garbage 
bags and disposed the waste. It was important to clean the ghat 
because the river Yamuna, is the main source of water supply for the 
major masses of the Delhi. Also, the Volunteers taken an Oath to 
“SWACHH BHARAT”. Cleaning the ghat is important to obtain clean 
environment, reduces pollution and gives natural fresh air at ghat.  

The main motive behind this campaign was to spread awareness 
related to cleanliness of the River Bodies which is one of the 
objectives of the Clean India program. 

Around 5 volunteers actively participated in this Drive. 

  

  



 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


